D.A.V. INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL- MULUND 2025-2026 Sr.KG

Ref.: D.A.V./Mulund/2025-2026/Cir - 04

Date: 17.03.2025

Dear Parents,

Kindly make a careful note of the following:-

Orientation Programme for Academics will be conducted from 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. on Saturday, 29th March, 2025.

Parents are requested to submit the following to the Class Teacher the same day.

Books should be covered with brown paper and labelled.

Fun with Colours -B	5.	Drawing Papers
Integrated Activity Book	6.	Clay
Shabd Abhayas	7.	Origami Papers
Kindergarten Mathematics	8.	Glue Stick
	Integrated Activity Book Shabd Abhayas	Integrated Activity Book 6.

Please note

- 1. My English Book and Bal Madhuri should be carried to the school every day.
- 2. Napkin & handkerchief are to be sent daily. An extra pair of clothes must be kept in the bag.
- 3. All the belongings of the child must bear his/her name.
- 4. Sharpened pencils, an eraser & a box of crayons are to sent to the school daily.
- 5. Activity worksheets being sent home are to be taken out of the bag and filed.
- 6. Every student must reach the school at least 5 minutes before the bell to attend the assembly without fail.
- 7. In case, any student is found to be late to the school often, he/she will not be permitted to attend the class.
- 8. Every student must bring the diary to the school regularly to enable teachers to communicate the necessary information to parents. Parents are requested to fill the first page of the diary without fail.

- 9. Distribution of Birthday Cake and return gifts will not be allowed. Parents may send biscuits or donate a book to the library on the occasion of their ward's birthday.
 - 10. Students will not be sanctioned half-a-day leave on any account. Please avoid request to school authorities for the same.
 - 11. In case of absence from school, parents must fill the leave note in the student's diary without which the student will not be allowed to attend the school.
- 12. Parents should avoid sending junk food for school tiffin. Only home cooked food should be given.
- 13. Avoid sending fancy stationery items, money and other valuables. The school shall not be responsible for the loss of such items.
- 14. Saturday will be a holiday for the students of Pre-primary Section.
- 15. Any change in transport /mode of pick up can be considered only through written communication.

Thanking you for all your support towards our academic and non-academic initiatives.

For D.A.V. International School, Mulund

Hema Nair

(Officiating Principal)